
From: Manifold, Margaret   

Sent: Tuesday, May 8, 2018 9:40 AM 

To: Elizabeth Byrne 

Subject: Request to Appear as a Delegation at the Burnaby Public Safety Committee meeting 

May 15  

  

Office of the City Clerk 

Attention Lauren Cichon 

4949 Canada Way, 
Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2. 
  
Dear Ms Cichon, 
  
I am a teacher at Burnaby North Secondary (751 Hammarskjold Drive, 
Burnaby).  Students in our school’s “ReThink” program have been working with staff 
from the City of Burnaby, Burnaby RCMP and ICBC to prepare communications 
messages on pedestrian safety geared to youth. 
  
The students would like to appear as a delegation at the Public Safety Committee on 
May 15 to present their work.  We will need access to the internet (YouTube) to show 
their work, as well as access to a computer and speakers. 
  
The following students will be in attendance: 
  

Bicheng An 

2. Kevin An 

3. Noelle Cheng 

4. Alexa Derksen 

5. Seulgi Kim 

6. Kevin Lee 

7. Amy Leong 

8. Vanessa Nguyen 

9. Valentina Pagetto 

10. Ryann Thomson 

11. Alice Yang 

  
If you have any questions regarding the above, please feel free to contact me. 
  

Elizabeth Byrne 

Burnaby North Secondary School     

Socials, Leadership, Mentorship Teacher 

(604) 296-6875 

Elizabeth.byrne@burnabyschools.ca 
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